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Re: Tiddler Room 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following a review of our business by Norfolk County Council representatives, we were 
advised to make changes to our organisation.  As a result in September, we reduced the 
number of days in which the Tiddler room was able to open, from five to three. This is part 
of ongoing work to ensure the setting is financially viable following the reduction in income 
during the pandemic. We have since reviewed these circumstances and it is with our 
sincere regret to inform you, that the Tiddler Room will cease to operate, on Wednesday 
21st December 2022 and will remain closed for the foreseeable future. 
 
The decision to close the Tiddler room was not made lightly, we hope it will be a temporary 
measure and that it will be possible to re-open again in the future. 
  
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Karen Armes & Susan Sayer 

Managers 
 
Little Pirates Childcare 
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